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CAUTION:External email.

It is so important to the welfare of plan 1 retirees to grant a cola for this year and to make a
cola an automatic increase each and every year a permanent plan. We have gone years without
a cola and it is impacting our daily lives. Prices for homes, gas, food, electricity have
increased tremendously while our pension check has not.
     Thank you, 
      Jo Ann Noel 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
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